
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

March 19, 2018  

  

MEMORANDUM  

  

TO:    

  

Heath VonEye, P.E, Director of Development Services  

CC:    

  

Steven Peterson, P.E., Capital Projects Coordinator  

FROM:  

  

Todd Merchen, Sr. Civil Engineer  

RE:    Recommendation for Award  

    Large Asphalt Patch Spring 2018 Project 17EN24  

  

On March 14, 2018 at 10:00 AM, one bid was received and read aloud by the City of Gillette 

Purchasing Division for the Large Asphalt Patch Spring 2018 Project.  

  

A bid was received from Simon Contractors in the amount of $78,822.00.  The bid was responsive 

with no errors.  

  

This bid exceeds $60,188.81 the remaining funds available for this project, however, the difference of 

$18,563.19 can be drawn from the savings realized in the PMS 2018 Schedule A Project.  A modest 

testing budget ($2,000 to $3,000) will also come from these funds.   

  

It is recommended that Large Asphalt Patch Project be awarded to Simon Contractors in the amount of 

$78,822.00.  

  

The contractor has 15 days to complete the work.     


